
 

JAIMEE Newbold!   

Another New Convert converted a friend. 

On January 25, 2020 Jaimee was       

baptized into Christ. The angels rejoiced 

as this young woman determined to leave 

the denomination where she was active 

and involved because of the convicting 

truth of God’s Word. Jaimee has been   

having struggles with time management 

and priority. She is determined not to turn 

back to the false practices of the denomi-

nation she left, but she has been overex-

tending herself and must stop to repriori-

tize. 

Please keep her in prayer as she adjusts 

to a lift where God is first, above all. 

During our Bring-A-Friend Day in 2019,     

TREVOR visited with his wife who is a 

sitting Member of Parliament. The sermon 

was about the church and the “needle 

hidden among needles.” He was very in-

terested and we offered a study then 

gifted him with one of the Muscle & A 

Shovel books. He spent time in the book 

this year and called requesting to meet 

in person because he has “lots of ques-

tions!” This meeting will be on:  

Thursday February 13th.  

NEW CONTACTS are being sought in 

an effort to revitalize the Bible Studies 

for both me and Shameika. She is     

completing one from 2019 during    

February that would be a wonderful addi-

tion to the kingdom. It is a questioning 

and kind College Math Professor.  

 I am now seeking to establish new 

studies as I plan and organize all church 

events and teach classes. The normal 

work continues as the evangelistic effort 

(the Main Focus) actively persists. 



Please pray that: 

• Trevor will accept the truth on 

Thursday. 

• More hearts will give the Word a 

chance as we serve the victims 

of Hurricane Dorian. 

• The church will grow in knowledge 

of the Word and in numbers. 

Thank you for reading this email.  

Thank you for supporting this work. 

 

That men may glorify our Father in 

heaven (Matt 5:16) 

 Once again, like we do every 

Saturday as a group, we were in the 

community. We are still working on 

taking over1,200 conspicuously   

labelled water bottles to homes as 

part of the relief effort. We have 

been able to show our bright lime 

green shirts in the community and 

we are still praying with Every. Sin-

gle. Family. People are consistently, 

commenting “I know you all… I listen 

to the radio program!” We are so 

thankful for this. Please keep this 

program in prayer!  

 We have also ordered furniture and more 

roofing tar paper for hurricane victim families. 

These acts of kindness by members of the 

Lord’s Body (namely YOU) has been a huge 

blessing for this work! We are grateful to you 

and the staff and elders of Central and Palm 

Beach Lakes churches for being the go-

between for the funds and shipping.


